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Kia ora Michael,
 
Thanks for your quick reply to us. We appreciate that you and your team are under
significant pressure at the moment with a number of consenting and planning processes
happening at once.
 
We accept that the project does anticipate greater residential density than is currently
consented, however:
 

1. All of this development is entirely within the resort-zoning for the land. So, there is no
transgression into rural land, any ONL or ONF,
and importantly – no building within
wāhi tūpuna areas;
 

2. The project aims to provide an immediate and significant response to the current
housing crisis facing the Queenstown Lakes District. Our
early indications estimate
that this proposal could house about 5.7% of projected population growth over 30
years across the entire district.
 

3. Additionally, this will aim to provide around 300 primary school spots – which will go a
long way towards responding to the demand in Queenstown
Lakes, (requiring about
2,000 primary school spots over next 30 years and 5,000 across Otago).
 

4. I also wanted to update you that, on Wednesday 24th April, the Queenstown Lakes
Community Housing Trust and GVS have agreed
on a commitment where GVS will
transfer 5% of the residential lots created to the Trust at nil consideration. These
homes will be retained and developed by the Trust for the long-term benefit of the
community and its affordable housing stock.

 
Consistent with the principles of the MoU, we will continue to keep Aukaha and kā rūnaka
regularly updated as this proposal progresses. I’m happy to discuss anything about the
project and take
on board your ideas or feedback at any stage.
 
Kā mihi,
 
 

Sam Kealey – Senior Planner
 

Cell: 
Town Planning Group |
www.townplanning.co.nz
Offices in Queenstown, Wānaka, Christchurch & Auckland
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If you have any questions at all, please do not hesitate to contact myself or Brett (he is due
back in New Zealand at the end of the week).
 
We look forward to hearing from you.
 
Ngā mihi,
 

Sam Kealey – Senior Planner
 

Cell:
Town Planning Group |
www.townplanning.co.nz
Offices in Queenstown, Wānaka, Christchurch & Auckland
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